
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 19 July 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
INVITATION TO EFILING PRESENTATION FOR THE FILING SEASON 

Please refer to the attached invitation to an eFiling presentation for the filing season. 

Please note that should the number of attendees exceed the Microsoft Teams capacity; 

SARS will arrange additional sessions. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

SARS TAX PRACTITIONER READINESS PROGRAMME 

Should you wish to attend SARS Tax Practitioner Readiness Programme session, please 

register by 22 July 2022, to enable SARS to timeously send out meeting links to the 

registered individuals.  

For ease of reference, herewith the registration link Tax Practitioner Readiness Webinars 

Registration Portal 

________________________________________________________________________ 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION 

As you are aware, SARS staff have embarked on industrial action. This will impact certain 

of SARS services, specifically the Practitioner Contact Centre which remains unavailable. 

SARS reminds practitioners that most of the services are available on the digital platforms. 

Official communication is provided regularly for updates on any SARS branches or border 

posts that may be closed through the following link: Latest on the SARS Industrial action 

impact | South African Revenue Service 

________________________________________________________________________ 

ONBOARDING OF TRADERS TO RLA SYSTEM 

Please refer to the attached communique from SARS providing an update on the 

onboarding of traders on the new Registration, Licensing and Accreditation (RLA) System 

________________________________________________________________________ 

ADMINISTRATION OF DECEASED ESTATES 

In respect of the Administration of Deceased Estates, please review the leaflet provided by 

SARS through the following link: https://www.sars.gov.za/wp-

content/uploads/Docs/EstateDuty/Administration-of-Deceased-Estates-SARS-2022.pdf 

________________________________________________________________________ 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/MPu0Cj2gxwh90qLcWAu4Q
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/MPu0Cj2gxwh90qLcWAu4Q
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/kPPDC58w6vsv1GoizEYFN/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/kPPDC58w6vsv1GoizEYFN/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/dZ-pCqjpGEuWpx4fZy6ur
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/dZ-pCqjpGEuWpx4fZy6ur


We advised that the above information comes directly from SARS and is shared by the 

IRBA in its capacity as a Recognised Controlling Body. 

Accordingly, for any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 


